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Question:  
1. We have received evidence during this inquiry that some Animal Ethics Committee members do not 
always feel confident in their ability to fulfil their roles, and would like some greater support and 
training – is this something you would support, particularly for Category C and D members who do not 
necessarily have a scientific/research background and may find it difficult to assess complex research 
protocols? 
 
Answer:  
AAMRI's submission recommended working with stakeholders to develop accredited training 
standards and training programs for staff working with animals in research. The suggestion of 
extending training (and potentially accreditation) to members of Animal Ethics Committees is 
supported by AAMRI as it would allow greater ability of all AEC members to fulfil their roles under the 
Act. 
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